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The General Secretariat of the Organization of Islamic Cooperation presents its
compliments to all OIC Member States, Observer States, relevant institutions
and organs , and Arabic language academies, and with reference to its Note No.
2129, dated 10/7/2024, regarding its invitation to participate in its joint
program with the King Salman Global Academy for Arabic Language, Kingdom
of Saudi Arabia, for the year 2024, which includes 3 training courses targeting
teachers of Arabic language to non-native speakers, in addition to a cultural
symposium, has the honor to remind that the first three-day virtual Arabic
training course entitled (Preparing teachers of the Arabic language to non-
native speakers), will be held on (29 Muharram - 2 Safar 1446) corresponding to
(4 — 6/8/2024) (Sunday to Tuesday 10 am - 2 pm) and more than one candidate
may participate (open participation).

Attached herewith is the e-link for registration and participation in the training
course. The concept paper and the course program had already been sent in its
previous Note referred to above: .~

The OIC General Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew the
assurances of its highest consideration to all OIC Member States, Observer
States, relevant Institutions and Organs and Arabic language academies.
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To: All member states of the Organization of Islamic Cooperation. O\ — A 3 f
To: All observer states in the Organization of Islamic Cooperation. ~ \ .

To: Relevant OIC institutions and organs.
To: Arabic language academies.

P.O. Box 178, Jeddah 21411, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia Tel.: +966 12 651 5222 Fax: +966 12 651 2288
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